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DHS Monthly Lunch for November 20, 2014 was held at Firestone Pizza. 

 

In spite of the holiday approaching we had 5 attendees.  I didn’t take any 

photos today, as we sort of staggered in one by one, and then got 

engrossed in conversation.  Here are the attendees.  

      

By now, you know who everyone is. 

We had a nice lunch and enjoyed visiting with each other. 

Wishing each and every one of you a very happy Thanksgiving and I look 

forward to seeing you at our Christmas lunch at Philip and Anne 

Atkinson’s home on December 11th   at 12:00 Noon.

 

 



2 
 

Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the lunches, 

you should try and come sometime. We always have a good time, good food, warm, 

loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs! Try it 

sometime, you may just like it. This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com in the Photo Albums section. Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates. Please remember to keep your classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information. If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email and 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddb@lgbconsulting.com 
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